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SUPPLY AND DELIVERY OF VARIOUS HARDWARE, SUPPLIES,
PARTS AND MATERIALS

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT

Please be advised that the bidding scheduled on April 29, 2024, for the
aforementioned project shall be POSTPONED to a later date. The reason
is that there is a need to revise the technical specifications and to give
ample time to prospective bidders to review the said document.

The new date of the bidding for the said project shall be May 13, 2024,
at 11:00 am.

For guidance and information of all concerned.
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MELPIN A. GONZAGA
BAC Chairman



